From: Amy George [ageorge527@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2008 8:55 AM

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com; jstairs@pahousegop.com;

jroebuck@pahouse.net; dmilne@pahousegop.com; crubley@pahousegop.com; eerickson@pasen.gov;

andydinniman@pasenate.com

Subject: Proposed GCA legislation

State Board of Education 333 Market St. Harrisburg, PA 17126 May 22, 2008

Dear Mr. Buckheit, and State Board of Education Members,

I am writing to express my opposition to the GCAs. As a parent of a student with learning disabilities, I feel that this requirement unfairly discriminates against children with different learning styles. With two children who are dyslexic and one with ADHD, I can appreciate that not all children can perform well on standardized testing. In addition, my school district, TESD, provides a very high level of education with nearly all children attending college. With this testing, some children might not be able to attend college even if accepted. Lastly, this testing would require even more time spent on testing and dictated curriculum which is already overwhelming in the form of PSSAs. The GCAs seem to me to be a duplication of effort already underway.

While I know there are some school districts that do not offer the same level of superior education that TESD does, requiring the GCAs across the board is not the right solution. Perhaps schools that fail to meet other standards would be required, but not all schools.

Most sincerely,

Amy George 2036 Buttonwood Road Berwyn, PA 19312 Easttown resident